
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We believe in the limitless capacity for everyone to achieve great things 

King Henry VIII 3-19 School 
Ysgol 3-19 Brenin Harri’r VIII 
Headteacher: Mr J R Watson 
Website: kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk 
Email: kinghenryviii319@schoolsedu.org.uk 
Primary site 
Llywnu Lane, Abergavenny, NP7 6AR 
Phone: 01873 735010 
Secondary site 
Old Hereford Road, Abergavenny, NP7 6EP 
Phone: 01873 735373 

Tuesday 12th December 2023 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 

Re: New buildings and facilities 

I write to update you on the progress of our fabulous new buildings and facilities. 

We have received updates from Monmouthshire County Council on the progress of our new 

buildings. The buildings are now scheduled to be completed and handed over to us in 

November 2024. 

We are currently working with Monmouthshire regarding exact dates for decanting from our 

current site and moving to the new facilities. I will update you in due course. 

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions. 

Many thanks for your positivity and support. 

Yours sincerely / Yn gywir, 
 
Mr J. Watson 

 
Headteacher 
King Henry VIII 3-19 School 

 

 

         

 

 


